
       PLEASE PUBLISH ON JULY 6, 2020 

CITY OF BELLEVUE 
CITY COUNCIL 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
SURPLUSING UTILITY-OWNED PROPERTY 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Bellevue City Council will hold a public 
hearing during its virtual meeting at 6:00 PM on Monday, July 20, to consider 
declaring certain Utility-owned property as surplus prior to its disposition and the 
adoption of a Resolution directing City staff to dispose of the property in the same 
manner as other City-owned personal property that has met its usefulness and is no 
longer needed by the City. The agenda for the meeting will be published on or 
about July 17, 2020. 

The public hearing will be held virtually via Zoom Webinar. Details on how to 
view the meeting and provide written and oral communication at the public hearing 
will be provided on the published agenda and can be found at 
https://bellevue.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx. Any person may participate in the 
public hearing by submitting written comments to the City Council in care of 
Charmaine Arredondo, City Clerk, by mail to P.O. Box 90012, Bellevue, WA 
98009, or by e-mail to cityclerk@bellevuewa.gov, before the public hearing, or by 
submitting written comments or signing up to make oral comments to the City 
Council at the hearing. Written comments will also be accepted by mail to Michael 
Chandler, Finance and Asset Management Department, City of Bellevue, P.O. Box 
90012, Bellevue, WA 98009, or by e-mail to MChandler@bellevuewa.gov. 

Comments must be received by 3:00 PM on July 20, 2020. All written comments 
timely received by the City Clerk or Financial Services Co-Manager will be 
transmitted to the City Council no later than the date and time of the public 
hearing. Additional information on the subject matter may be obtained by 
contacting Michael Chandler, Financial Services Co-Manager, Finance and Asset 
Management Department, at P.O. Box 90012, Bellevue WA 98009-9012 or 
MChandler@bellevuewa.gov. For questions relating to the public hearing process, 
call Charmaine Arredondo, City Clerk, 425-452-6466. 

Affidavit of posting has been filed with the City Clerk for the Bellevue City 
Council. 

Dated this 23rd day of June, 2020. 

Charmaine Arredondo, City Clerk 
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